
 
 

From: Magellan Healthcare 
Subject: TEDS federal data collection requirements 
 
Attention: New Change in provider requirements related to TEDS federal 
data collection. 
 
TEDS data collection 
Magellan received a new directive from the Idaho Department of Health and Welfare 
(IDHW) on Oct. 16, 2024, regarding TEDS federal data collection requirements.  
 
Effective immediately, and until further notice: 

• Medicaid-funded members will no longer require providers to collect TEDS federal 
data collection. 

• Providers will need to continue collecting TEDS federal data for members of all ages 
receiving other state-funded services.  

• Providers will need to continue collecting TEDS federal data for members of all ages 
receiving braided funding from both, Medicaid and other state-funded services. 

 
Other state funding information can be found in Magellan’s Idaho Behavioral Health Plan 
(IBHP) Provider Handbook Supplement under “Screening for other state funding eligibility”.  
 
Next steps 
Magellan will work diligently to update the provider requirements in all provider resources. 
Magellan will work to update provider training and outcomes & assessments tools to 
comply with this new change (if necessary).  
 
Questions? 
Contact IdahoProvider@MagellanHealth.com.  
 
 
 

https://magellanofidaho.com/documents/2446693/2727147/IBHP_prov_handbook_supp.pdf/862fca38-1ae0-4658-124d-b8e5fc1e34d1?t=1718383670242
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